Solberg Family Reunion Info

Hallo, familie!

Les and I (Laura) are firming up plans for the reunion this summer, but here’s what we have so far.  

HOTELS
We have been trying hard to get a block of hotel rooms reserved, and it’s been harder than you’d think! We have been able to reserve 10 rooms at the Ramada Waupaca (110 Grand Seasons Dr.
Waupaca, WI 54981, 715-258-9212). The rooms are reserved under the name Solberg Family Reunion. The only restriction is it has to be a 2-night or more stay if it includes Saturday. They have a 2-night minimum for bookings that include Saturday. The rate would be $119 plus tax for Thursday, Friday and Saturday would be $164 plus tax.

Other hotels in the area include:

· Comfort Suites at Par 4 Resort, 199 Foxfire Dr, Waupaca, WI 54981, (715) 350-2345 or (715) 256-9000
· Holiday Inn Stevens Point, 1001 Amber Ave, Stevens Point, WI 54482, (715) 344-0200
· Holiday Inn Express & Suites Stevens Point, 1100 Amber Ave, Stevens Point, WI 54482, (715) 344-0000

FRIDAY EVENING
As per usual, Friday evening Les and Carol will be hosting a cookout at their cabin in Iola. We will send details with costs per person when we get a registration form out. (We’re waiting for a final quote from the venue in Iola for Saturday night before we do that…see below.)

SATURDAY EVENING
On Saturday evening we will be having a pizza buffet dinner at the old Iola Mills in downtown Iola (https://www.iolamills.com). A variety of pizzas will be served buffet-style, along with salad/veggies. Beer, wine, and soda will be available for purchase, and we are also allowed to bring in whatever drinks we want (old-fashioneds, anyone?). The Mill also makes their own gelato, which will be available as well. This is a cool venue with lots of antiques, and you might even find a picture or two of the 10 original Solberg siblings in their high school graduating class photos.  

Other plans may include optional activities for Saturday (golf, lake stuff, etc.) and Sunday (church, brunch, etc.). We’ll let you know as we get closer, but those are generally planned on your own. 

We’re looking forward to seeing everybody!

Ha det bra!
